
 

 

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 1st July 2022 

St. Philip Neri with St. Bede 

Catholic Voluntary Academy 

 

Attendance last week: 
95.1% 

 

FS1am 

FS1pm 

FS1 30hrs 

91.8% 

76.1% 

86.1% 

FS2KW 
 
FS2TG 

91.3% 
 
90.7% 

Y1RB 
 
Y1CG 

95.0% 
 
96.0% 

Y2DK 
 
Y2RT 

95.7% 
 
93.7% 

Y3HA 
 
Y3AN 

92.9% 
 
98.8% 

Y4NH 
 
Y4 SM 

96.4% 
 
99.7% 

Y5SC 
 
Y5VD 

98.7% 
 
100% 

Y6GM 
 
Y6NS 

93.2% 
 
89.3% 

Staff Changes  

I am able to confirm that next year’s Class Structure will be as follows:  

Class Structure — Academic Year 2022-23  

I am also able to confirm that Mr. Moody will be leaving St. Philip Neri with St. Bede at 
the end of this academic year. On behalf of the school community, I’d like to thank Mr. 
Moody for all he has done for our school; I wish him every happiness in life’s next ad-
ventures that await. Mr. Vaughan, our Midday Supervisor, will also be leaving us at the 
end of this year. I wish him well with his new role working with secondary school-aged 
pupils and thank him for all he has done.   

 Class A Class B 

Nursery Miss Dabrowska   

Reception  Mrs Graham  Miss Wheatley 

Year 1 Miss Galvin  Miss Bowler  

Year 2 Mrs Taylor  Miss Young  

Year 3  Miss Nicholls Mrs Jefferies & Mrs Mellor 

Year 4 Mrs Kerr  Miss Hurcum  

Year 5 Mrs Dickie & Mrs Clarke Miss Canning 

Year 6 Mr. Bovell & Mrs Shivley Miss Astbury  

Looking ahead to the next academic year, we are very excited to welcome two new 
teachers to our team: Miss Young and Mr. Bovell, who will join us from September. In 
the next few weeks, we also look forward to welcoming Mrs Jefferies back as she re-
turns from maternity leave.  

As you already know, next Tuesday and Wednesday will be our Transition Days, which will give children and teach-
ers the chance to meet each other before the new school year. Children in all classes have been informed today 
who their class teacher will be next academic year. Further information will follow on Monday via Dojo with ar-
rangements for next week’s Transition Days.  



Summer Fayre  

School Donation 

SPA, our PTA, were blessed to have received such a 
generous donation at the end of last week. Many 
thanks to Kirsty Kinsella for the donation of £1000 to 
school on behalf of the Westfield Stags. After a 
meeting with SPA, we will use this money to go to-
wards funding a whole school trip to Mansfield Palace 
Theatre at Christmas to see this year’s Pantomime. 
Many thanks to all involved with Westfield Stags.  

Holy Mass 

Who are Westfield Stags?  

Please see the Mass schedule for the remainder of this 
academic year:  

INSET Days for 2022 — 23  

In case you missed it last week, please find below the planned INSET 
Days for the next academic year:  

Wednesday 31st August, 2022 
 

Thursday 1st September, 2022 
 

Friday 2nd September, 2022 

Friday 10th February, 2023 
 

Monday 5th June, 2023 

Term dates for the next academic year can be found here.  

Thank you so much for supporting our Summer Fayre this afternoon. Much fun was 
had by all!  I’d like to express my sincere thanks to our wonderful SPA committee 
for organising, planning and running the event today. We’ll let you know next week 
how much money was raised.  

When  Year Group  Word of the 
Week 

Thursday 9th July  
 

Year 4  Wisdom  

Wednesday 13th 
July  

Year 3  Teach  

Wednesday 20th 
July  

Year 2  Awesome  

Wednesday 27th 
July  

Year 6 Happy  

Westfield Stags are a group of supporters who 
go to Mansfield Town games but are based at 
The New Inn pub. Through various fundraising 
projects, they try and help many different or-
ganisations and the community in any way pos-
sible. 
 

Word of the Week 

Next week our Word of the Week is Wisdom 
which will form the basis of our acts of collec-
tive worship throughout the week.  

Listen to advice and accept instruction, that you may 
gain wisdom in the future.  Proverbs 19:20 

Sports Day  

Tuesday 12th July:  

Nursery & FS2KW @ 9.15am 

Nursery & FS2TG @ 1.45pm  

Wednesday 13th July:  

Year 3 @ 9.30am; Year 4 @ 1.45pm 

Thursday 14th July:  

Year 1 & 2 @ 9.30am 

Friday 15th July:  

Year 5 @ 9.30am; Year 6 @ 1.45pm 

 

https://www.ololcatholicmat.co.uk/governance/school-holiday-calendar/

